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Dear Sean
 
I wish to acknowledge receipt of your email of the 3rd May 2022 and letter to Anne O’Connor, Chief
Operations Officer regarding the Emergency Department in University Hospital Limerick which will be
brought to her attention.
 
Regards,
 
Deirdre McKeown
Office of the Chief Operations Officer¦ Oifig an Phríomhfheidhmeannach Oibríochtaí Oifigeach
 
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí Sláinte¦Seomra 1.38 ¦Ospidéal an Dr. Steevens¦Baile Átha Cliath 8¦D08
W2A8¦
Health Service Executive ¦Room 1.38 ¦Dr. Steevens' Hospital ¦Dublin 8¦D08 W2A8¦
 
Tel:   | Email: | Web: www.hse.ie

Important
Information in this email (including attachments) may be confidential.  It is intended for receipt and
consideration only by the intended recipient.  If you are not the intended recipient, any use,
dissemination, disclosure, publication or copying of information contained in this email (including
attachments) is strictly prohibited.  Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author
and are not necessarily the opinions of the Health Service Executive.  If this email has been received
by you in error, please notify the sender and then delete the email from your system.
 

From: qualityandsafety <qualityandsafety@hiqa.ie> 
Sent: Tuesday 3 May 2022 17:03
To: DDG Operations <ddg.operations@hse.ie>
Cc: AcuteOperations <acute.operations@hse.ie>; CEO ULHOSPITALS <CEOULHospitals@hse.ie>
Subject: Private and Confidential: HQSD\GEN\102
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Dear Anne,
               
Please see the attached correspondence on behalf of the Health Information and Quality Authority.
 
I would be very grateful for your acknowledgement of receipt of this email and attachment.
 
Kind regards,
Sean Egan
 
Healthcare
Regulation Directorate
Health Information and Quality Authority
George's Court



George's Lane
Smithfield
Dublin 7
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. The information is
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited. If
you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender by telephone or
return e-mail and delete the material from your computer. 

Tá an t-eolais san ríomhphost seo, agus in aon ceangláin leis, faoi phribhléid agus faoi rún agus le h-
aghaigh an seolaí amháin. D'fhéadfadh ábhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhléid profisiúnta nó
dlithiúil. Mura tusa an seolaí a bhí beartaithe leis an ríomhphost seo a fháil, tá cosc air, nó aon chuid
de, a úsáid, a chóipeál, nó a scaoileadh. Mé tháinig sé chugat de bharr dearmad, téigh i dteagmháil
leis an seoltóir agus scrios an t-ábhar ó do riomhaire le do thoil. 

Data Protection Alert - please ensure security around this information is in keeping with the data
protection act and that the information is not used for any other purpose other than what is
transmitted in this e-mail  

 

Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus

"Tá an fhaisnéis sa ríomhphost seo (ceangaltáin san áireamh) faoi rún. Baineann sé leis an té ar seoladh chuige amháin agus tá sé
ar intinn go bhfaighfidh siadsan amháin é agus gurb iadsan amháin a dhéanfaidh breithniú air. Más rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis
é, tá cosc iomlán ar aon fhaisnéis atá ann, a úsáid, a chraobhscaoileadh, a scaipeadh, a nochtadh, a fhoilsiú, ná a chóipeáil .
Seains gurb iad tuairimí pearsanta an údar atá san ríomhphost agus nach tuairimí FSS iad.

Má fuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí dhearmad, bheadh muid buíoch dá gcuirfeá in iúil don Deasc Seirbhísí ECT ar an nguthán ag
+353 818 300300 nó ar an ríomhphost chuig service.desk@hse.ie agus ansin glan an ríomhphost seo ded' chóras."

 

"Information in this email (including attachments) is confidential. It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended
recipient. If you are not an addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distr bution, disclosure, publication or copying of
information contained in this email is strictly prohibited. Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not
necessarily the opinions of the HSE.

If this email has been received by you in error we would be grateful if you could immediately notify the ICT Service Desk by
telephone at +353 818 300300 or by email to service.desk@hse.ie and thereafter delete this e-mail from your system"

 




